
 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE                                                                            February 24, 2017 

Contact: State Representative Mike Rohrkaste                                                         (608) 266-5719 

 

Rep. Rohrkaste Announces In-District Listening Sessions 

 
Madison, WI – Today, State Representative Mike Rohrkaste (R-Neenah) announced three in-district listening 

sessions focusing on the state’s 2017-19 biennial budget. Rep. Rohrkaste will be holding the listening sessions 

to hear from residents of the 55th Assembly District regarding Governor Walker’s budget proposal. 

“An important part of the budget process is getting feedback from constituents,” said Rep. Rohrkaste. “I look 

forward to receiving comments and concerns from those in my district and I encourage anyone who can attend 

to do so. If constituents are unable to attend the listening sessions they are always welcome to contact me via 

phone, email, or by mail.” 

Rep. Rohrkaste will be available to meet with constituents at the locations and times listed below: 

Town of Neenah Listening Session 

Where: Neenah Town Hall, Conference Room, 1600 Breezewood Lane, Neenah, WI 54956 

When: Friday, March 3rd from 10 – 11 AM 

 

Village of Fox Crossing Listening Session 
Where: Fox Crossing Village Hall, Council Chambers, 2000 Municipal Drive, Neenah, WI 54956 

When: Friday, March 3rd from 3 – 4 PM 

 

City of Neenah Listening Session 
Where: Neenah Public Library, Shattuck Room, 240 East Wisconsin Avenue, Neenah, WI  54956 

When: Saturday, March 4th from 11:30 AM – 1 PM   
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